
Well it seems you have awoke many of the taxpayers this session and lots seem to be getting involved 
now.  This has got to be one of the worst pieces of legislation ever. A total attack on legal gun owners 
rights and their ability to protect themselves. It restricts guns in almost all places !! Going to make good 
hard working legal folks, criminals. Not to mentions it violates the constitution and will cost the 
taxpayers so much money when it goes through the court systems and is found illegal.  Stop attacking 
the people who are working legal citizens and stop wasting everyone's time and money with bills like 
this. I OPPOSE 978 AND I SURE HOPE OUR POLITICIANS WILL TOO.  
 
Pete Gutbrod  
Sheridan Oregon 
 


